
For Scoir connected students: Requesting letters of recommendation 

Please note: If your student account is linked to a high school on Scoir, students can request teacher 
recommendations via the My Colleges page. If you do not see this button on the My Colleges page and you know 
your school is using Scoir, you may not be linked properly and should reach out to your Counselor. If you are 
not linked, your Counselor won't know to send documents to colleges on your behalf.  

Requesting teacher recommendations 

• Go to My Colleges > Application Documents. 

 

• Select New Request. 

 

 



• Begin typing in the name of the person and choose from the dropdown. 

If the person you're requesting to write a recommendation is not in your high school as staff, they won't show up as 
an option and you'll need to contact your Counselor. The recommender can then send your recommendation 
directly to your Counselor for them to upload to Scoir. 

 

• Specify the type of recommendation whether it's for all colleges or a specific one, add a note, and 
select Submit. 

 

• From there, you can check the status of your requests to see if they've been accepted or declined. 

 

 

 

 



Viewing the status of Recommendations 

Students cannot access or view recommendations submitted on their behalf. 

The status simply shares if the request is pending, accepted, declined, or completed. It's not an indicator that it 
was received by the college. 

Go to My Colleges > Application Documents. In the Letter of Recommendation section, you'll see the status of your 
requests. 

 

If a request has not yet been acted upon by the recipient, and you no longer need it, you may select Cancel. 

Once a teacher fulfills your request for a letter of recommendation, you will receive a notification within Scoir! 

 


